
Budget 2022/23 Consultation 
The Royal Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead 
 
The consultation on our proposed budget runs from the 1st December 2021 until Monday 
31st January 2022 

The proposed budget for 2022/23 is an investment budget that looks to support our most 
vulnerable residents while ensuring the council continues to provide high quality services for 
all communities, organisations, and businesses in the Royal Borough.  

Following robust budgets in February 2020 and February this year, the proposals aim to 
significantly increase levels of investment and growth in key areas, and to deliver the 
priorities in our Corporate Plan. 

Feedback from this consultation will help inform discussions when the draft budget is 
debated at Full Council on Tuesday 22 February 2022.    

To take part in the consultation visit https://rbwmtogether.rbwm.gov.uk/budget-
consultation. Paper copies of the consultation are also available, on request, in libraries 
across the Borough. 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Communications Team  
Royal Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead 
General email: communications@rbwm.gov.uk 
Website: http://www.rbwm.gov.uk 
Follow us on Twitter: @RBWM  
Like us on Facebook 
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